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Dear Mr. Hurlburt:

On December 21, 2010, an inspector from the New York State Department of Public Service
(NYSDPS), acting as agents for the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration
(PHMSA) pursuant to Chapter 601 of 49 United States Code conducted a field inspection of
Enterprise Products Partners LP(Enterprise) line P41 remediation activities in Blenheim, NY.

On the basis of the inspection" PHMSA has identified the apparent inadequacy found within
Enterprise's plans or procedures, as described below:

1. 195.402(c)(11) Maintenance and normal operations.

(c) The manual required by paragraph (a) of this section must include procedures for
the following to provide safety during maintenance and normal operations:

(f l) - Procedural manual for operations, maintenance, and emergencies - requires
procedures for (Minimizillg the likelihood of accidental ignition of vapors in areas
near facilities identified under paragraph (c)(4) of this section where the potential
exists for the presence of flammable liquids or gasesr.

The Enterprise Safety Policy Manuaf Section 3.12.8 - Hot Work Requirements -does not provide
guidance on minimizing the likelihood of accidental ignition of vapors while working on non-
pressurized lines.




